
From:                                        
Sent:                                               14 July 2024 16:08
To:                                                  Licensing
Subject:                                         Seaside Pizza and Kebab Dorchester Road Weymouth

 
Categories:                            
 

Dear Licensing Department,

I understand the above takeaway has applied for license extension to stay open until 5am.
I live close by and would like to object to this application.

The premises are in a suburban area, not the town centre and will bring unnecessary traffic to this
area in the early hours. There is already enough litter on the streets around Lodmoor Hill from food
outlets and an extended opening period would only exacerbate this.

Also there are 3 other takeaway outlets less than 50  metres from Seaside Pizza and Kebab and this
could be the thin end of the wedge and encourage the others to make similar applications.

Most of people wishing to find food in the early hours will be returning from nightclubs and bars in the
town centre so late opening food outlets should be confined to that area if deemed necessary.

Yours faithfully

mailto:licensing@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk


From:                                        
Sent:                                               15 July 2024 09:26
To:                                                 
Subject:                                         RE: Licensing Applica�on - Seaside Pizza & Kebab
 

Dear  thank you for your e-mail regarding the variation for Seaside Pizza and Kebab, for your
information, Dorset Police are currently corresponding with the applicants in relation to additional
conditions – once I have these, I will forward on to you so that you can let the Committee know.
 
Many thanks
 
 

Senior Licensing Officer
Place Services
Dorset Council

01305 838028
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk
Lines are open:
Mon – Thurs, 9am-12pm & 2pm-5pm
Fridays - 9am-12pm & 2pm-4.30pm

 
 
 
 
 
From:

 Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 11:19 AM
To:

 Subject: Licensing Applica�on - Seaside Pizza & Kebab
 
Dear Licensing Team
 
With regards to the above licensing application, the applicant has not completed Section M of the
application form which relates to the four licensing objectives. Therefore, Weymouth Town Council
is unable to comment on the application currently as it is unknown how the applicant will address
any potential issues relating to the prevention of crime and disorder, the prevention of public
nuisance, public safety, and the protection of children from harm.
 
Kind regards
 

Civic & Democratic Officer
Email: 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/
tel:01305%20252214%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/DorsetCouncilUK
https://instagram.com/DorsetCouncilUK
https://x.com/DorsetCouncilUK


My working hours are generally Monday – Thursday 8.00 am until 4.00 pm, and Friday
8.30 am until 4.00 pm.
 

 
Weymouth Town Council is committed to protecting your personal data; if you would like to
find out more about this please visit www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk/privacy-policy/
For the latest council news and information visit www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk  
 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom they are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or
protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the
named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use
it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify
the sender immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation. Any views expressed in this message are those of
the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to
be the views of Weymouth Town Council. Weymouth Town Council does not accept
service of documents by fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all
reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic communication and its
attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer
viruses, Weymouth Town Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage
or expense suffered as a result of accessing this message or any of its attachments. For
information on how Weymouth Town Council processes your information, please see
www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk

http://www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk/privacy-policy/
http://www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk/
http://www.weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk/

